
Dear Dodgeland School Families, 
 
An increase in the number of identified COVID - 19 cases prompted a change in the Governor’s 
school closure order.  This afternoon, the district learned of a new order prohibiting the mass 
gathering of more than 50 people, which includes schools. 
 
Therefore,​ the Dodgeland School District will be closed beginning tomorrow, March 17 until 
Monday, April 13. ​ The return date may change depending upon the orders from the Governor. We 
are sad that we did not get to have a final day with students and created this video for your child to 
see at: ​http://bit.ly/DSDWave​.  
 
How will learning continue for my child?  
We are hard at work revising our implementation plans.  While we hoped to distribute iPads and 
learning packets in person on Tuesday, we now need to consider home delivery of these resources. It 
is our plan to complete the delivery of all learning resources by the end of this week.  
 
How will my child (who is in 3rd through 12th grade) access the online resources?  
 
We realize utilizing online resources is different for you and your child.  We plan to include 
information, such as videos and printed directions, for accessing the BlueJeans learning platform with 
the delivery of their technology.  
 
How can I talk with my child about COVID - 19?  
 
The National Association of School Psychologists (NASP) created a handout with good tips for talking 
with your child about COVID - 19.  You can find the handout at ​http://bit.ly/NASPHandout​.  
 
Can parents and/or students come into the building to pick up resources or use the 
playground? 
 
No.  The building and grounds are closed to the public for the duration of this closure.  Thank you for 
your cooperation.  
 
How can I reach my child’s teacher during the school closure?  
 
Teachers will not be in the building to check voice messages, so please use email to reach your 
child’s teacher.  A staff directory can be found at ​http://bit.ly/DodgelandStaff​.  
 
Thank you for your patience as we work together to minimize the spread of COVID - 19.  Take care of 
yourself and your children.  
 
#WeAreDodgeland 
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